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   It’s about time for warmer weather, wouldn't you agree?! This winter has 

been long and tough, with all the snow, the icy roads and the blistering 

winds. I am very much looking forward to spring! 

   I do very much enjoy the newness of this time of year. Beautiful new life 

sprouting up all around in creation, warmer temperatures, more outside   

activity, more excitement. After the winter doldrums the world truly seems to 

‘come alive.’ These are just some of the joys of spring I always anticipate. 

   In worship during this season we will be considering what it means to be 

‘Alive in Christ.’ Sometimes in life we experience a kind of winter, the   

causes of which can be many: guilt, shame, regret, destructive habits, the 

list could go on and on. These things keep us from God’s best for our lives, 

from following God’s ways and commands, from thriving spiritually. We will 

search the scriptures on what God’s Word says about how He transforms 

us, as Ephesians 2 says, by GOD’S AMAZING GRACE.  

   Spring is the perfect time to experience the newness of Christ in the      

resurrection, as we celebrate being Easter people. Even when it feels like 

the winters of life will never end, like there is no hope, the miracle of Easter 

shows what seems impossible is no match for Jesus. Come and              

experience the eternal hope of the God of the impossible. 

 

Happy Easter! 

 

 

Ben 

ñAs for you, you were dead in your transgressions and sins, in which 

you used to live when you followed the ways of this world and of the 

ruler of the kingdom of the air, the spirit who is now at work in those 

who are disobedient. All of us also lived among them at one time, 

gratifying the cravings of our flesh and following its desires and 

thoughts. Like the rest, we were by  nature deserving of wrath.                 

But because of his great love for us, God, who is rich in mercy, made 

us alive with Christ even when we were dead in transgressionsð                           

it is by grace you have been saved.ò Eph. 2:1-5 
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*Sundays    
      Discipleship    9:00am            Fellowship Class (adult– Lounge) 

                                                        Discovery Class (adult—Discovery Room)  

    Worship      10:15am           Worship Service (Sanctuary) 

      Kids Worship  10:15am          (preschool—6th grade Kid Worship Room)  Every Sunday except 1st.  

 

*Tuesdays 
     Small Group Bible Study Kathy Zyski is leading a small group Bible study on Tuesdays, in her 

home, 2234 Port  Clinton Rd., Fremont. A light supper will be provided at 
6:00pm followed by the study at 7:00pm. For more information please 
contact Kathy at 419-332-2375 

 

*Wednesdays      
  Fusion Youth Group             Youth Group   

                                6:00-8:00pm    Lite Supper starts at 6:00pm.– Fellowship Hall 

6:00pm - Dinner 

7:00pm - Study 

   Pastor Ben will be leading a confirmation class after worship starting April 15 and continuing 

for 5 weeks, ending during worship on Pentecost/Confirmation Sunday, May 20.  

   This class is for anyone in 7th grade or older who has never been baptized, or has previously been 

baptized but never completed confirmation. If interested in participating please Pastor Ben know by    

calling the church at 419-332-5032 or email him at ben@fremont-trinityumc.org 

     Our sympathy goes out to the family and friends of Alice J. Ellenberger.           

Alice passed on to the Church Triumphant on Saturday, March 10, 2018.   

     Alice was a graduate of Fremont Ross High School. She married Wilson           

Ellenberger on July 19, 1947.   

     Alice owned Poly Clean Laundromat with her husband from 1964-2008, where 

she enjoyed working until her retirement in 2007. She was a member of Trinity  

United Methodist and also enjoyed playing bingo.  

     Alice is survived by her children; Sharon Wilson, Mary Colombini, and                     

Tim Ellenberger, sisters, Dorothy Rohr and Carol Clawson,  6 grandchildren and                 

11 great-grandchildren. 
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Laurie Black 

Open 4th Wednesday Of The Month 

9:00am—Noon (or until supplies depleted) 

Trinityôs Blessing Closet  

Shannon, Laura Andecover, Brittany Baker,             

Glenn Baker, Kaitiln Baker, Mike & Janet Baker,                           

Carol Bracht, Pastor Juan Cantu, Linda Faraday,                          

Murray Faraday, Hazel Fisher, Sue Gruber,  

Richard Jeanette, Michael Kent, Kevin Kent,      

Rick King, Joyce Lauridsen, Michele Mathew,   

Katie Peterson, (Missionary), Brennen Reineck, 

Carol Bracht, Donald Hardy III, Coletta Rutherford, 

Ginny Secrist, Phil Smart, Christopher Smith,  

Cindy Stierwalt, Frank Trevino, Darlene Twiss,           

The Family of Alice Ellenberger  

To Place Member/

Friend  On Prayer List 

Please ask permission of  

Member/Friend before        

requesting name on prayer list.  

Call; 419-332-5032 or                 

email church office;                          

office@fremont-trinityumc.org    

Members and Friends In Our Prayers 

Pill Bottle/Gleaning Godôs Word   
 

Collections: 4th Thursday of the Month 

10:00am—Noon- Fellowship Hall.  
 

   Donations of empty pill bottles and Christian       
literature are accepted here at Trinity UMC  
every 4th Thursday of the month.  

   The pill bottles and literature are then sent to 
areas of the world that do not have access to 
these kinds of materials, especially remote   
areas of Africa.  

   For more information, see or call Terry 
Thatcher at 419-332-3095. Thank you!!! 

Donations Needed:  

     Bar soap, bath tissue, hair conditioner,          

dental floss, deodorant, dish soap, fabric softener, 

facial tissue, household cleaners, laundry soap, 

razor’s, shaving cream, paper towels, toilet paper, 

toilet cleaner, toothbrushes, toothpaste, shampoo 

& conditioner in one, mouthwash, Q-Tips, powder, 

shower gel, female hygiene items, hand soap, 

floor cleaner, bathroom cleaner. 

  Donations Accepted: 

 Sunday Morning or                                               
Weekdays 8:00am—Noon. 

Place in Mission Room/shopping cart in hallway   

Monetary Donations:  Check to: Trinity UMC  

(Memo: Blessing Closet).    

Please mail to church, place in offering plate or                      
Bee bank at the back of the sanctuary.  

Call Laurie Black at 419-341-8371 for more                           

information. Thank you!! 

Terry Thatcher 

https://images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrB8pRiUe9UKh8A6S6JzbkF;_ylu=X3oDMTIyZ3V0ZzhrBHNlYwNzcgRzbGsDaW1nBG9pZAMxZTBkYTNlYjVjMjE4YmFkZDY4YjQ1YjBlMzBmMTk1YwRncG9zAzMEaXQDYmluZw--?.origin=&back=https%3A%2F%2Fimages.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%2Fima
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Meeting called order by:  Cindy  Gillette 
 

Attendees: Cindy Gillette,, Paul Gilson,  Ben Wallick,  Diane Smith, Randy Rohm,  Barb Bixler,                        

Mark & Sue Toeppe, Shirley Mulholland,  Kathy Zyski, Troy Thatcher, Donna Thatcher 
 

Prayer: Paul Gilson 
 

Minutes of February 12, 2018< Meeting  Approved 
 

 

Finance Committee-Balance of $3734.33.  A transfer of $4000.00 was made in order to pay bills.  Short 

$2343.00. Judy Smart will be sending out a quarterly report at the end of the month and every 3 months to     

update each individual giving family.   
 

Trustees – Doug Bryant, advisor of City Life group that meets at Trinity came to meeting.  There was an issue 

with a broken church window caused by City Life group member.  A more legal user agreement form being   

created to protect Trinity when non-members use the church.  A few issues at parsonage.  Quotes on carpet 

cleaning coming.    
 

Kids & Youth- VBS is July 15-19.  Theme is Shipwrecked.  Kids are singing on Palm Sunday and Easter     

Sunday.  Next two Wednesdays will be a scheduled practice with the kids.  Donna Thatcher will be leading.   

After singing on Palm Sunday, the kids will leave the service for activities.  Bible School invitation cards to be 

sent out to around 26 children.   
 

Old Business-Kathy reported that 11 people are attending her Bible Study on Tuesday nights.  It was decided 

to put a copy of the Board minutes in the newsletter.  It was noted that there were two people in church last 

Sunday that got letters of invitation.  Also decided to send out postcards inviting members to Palm Sunday, 

Easter Sunday, Maundy Thursday service, and spaghetti dinner on March 29.  Administrative board members 

will meet on March 19 at 6pm to write cards.  

Verified dates of Chicken and Biscuit Dinner, April 29, Dinner and Movie, May 18, the annual Ice Cream Social, 

August 3.   
 

New Business – A motion was made and approved that the Easter offering money be divided 50-50 for VBS 

and Mission Trip.  The Mission Trip is June 10-16. 

A motion was made and approved that monies designated for Student Assistance (for Kids in the community) to 

be instead designated for Trinity’s Blessing Closet. 

An Easter offering letter is being sent. Monies received designated split between VBS and Youth Mission Trip. 

  

     Pastor Ben –Thanks everyone for their concern in getting more people to attend church services on Sunday 

mornings.   

 

  Meeting Adjourned  

Trinity United Methodist Church 

March 12, 2018 

Administrative Board Minutes 
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Dear Trinity United Methodist Church, 

   Thank you for partnering with the 

United Methodist Committee on Relief 

(UMCOR).  Through your gift, you are 

helping to provide humanitarian relief when war, conflict 

for natural disaster disrupts life to such an extent that 

communities are unable to recover on their own.  Your 

gifts to the Disaster Response, USA for $206.09 and to 

Grace Children’s Hospital & Pediatric Clinic for $50.00 

brings hope to those who need it most. 

Grace & Peace,  

The United Methodist Committee on Relief 

 

 
 

  

     Itôs Enrollment/Reenrollment Time  

     Krogers will make a contribution to Trinity United Methodist Church every time you 

shop!  No extra cost to you.  To do this please enroll/re-enroll.   

      

 Every past participant must renew the program, starting April 1st.               

Go to web site below and  follow instructions below to re-enroll.     

 New To The Program? You need to have a Kroger Rewards Card first.        

(Get card at Krogers)     Then, go to the web address below.  Follow instructions.  
 

 www.krogercommunityrewards.com 
 

¶Create an account/sign in email address, create/enter password,  

¶Click Enroll—Organizations #84985   

¶Click Trinity United Methodist Church (204 N. Wayne St., Fremont) 

¶Click Enroll 

¶Questions or need help?  Call church office  419-332-5032, M-F 8:00am—Noon 

Krogerôs Community Rewards 

 

Dear Trinity United Methodist Church, 

Thank you again & again! 

Sandusky County Food Pantry 

Friends at Trinity United Methodist Church, 

   Thank You for the cookies that were       

provided for the recent bloodmobile at East 

Side Presbyterian Church.  They were greatly 

appreciated by both the donors and volunteer 

staff. 

   Also, it is always god to see the Trinity 

women present at the Church Women United 

Celebrations! 

   Thank you on behalf of the Red Cross 

Bloodmobile, Donors & Workers, 

Alyce Ann Schmidt 
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April 1 Erin Thatcher 

April 3 Madeline Reed 

Ben Wallick 

April 8 Matthew Black 

April 10 John Stull, III 

April 12 John Peterson 

April 15 Russell Stuckey 

April 16 Kyler Zyski 

April 19 Dennis Klinski 

 

April 1 Gnepper/Smith Families 

April 8 Call Office To Provide 

April 15 Call OfficeTo Provide 

April 22 Jenny Wagner 

April 29 Call Office To Provide 

Flower Helper for April:  Shirley Klopp & Paula Moyer 

 
April 1 Sophia Biggins 

April 8 Gabby Jurovcik 

April 15 Oliver Ellis 

April 22 Alex Thatcher 

April 29 Youth 

Include my Information in June Outlook newsletter:           Yes  /   No     

I will attend church for graduate Sunday, June 3, 2018:    Yes  /  No 
  

(Please Print)  
 

Graduateôs 

Name_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:  

_________________________________City_________________________State_______Zip________ 

 

Phone#: ____________________________  Email: _________________________________________ 

Parentôs/Spouse/Grandparentôs Name(s) 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

School Graduating From 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Date of Graduation _______________________   Degree____________________________________ 
 

Activities, Honors, Awards, Scholarships Earned _________________________________________ 
 

___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Future 

Plans:_____________________________________________________________________________ 

If you are graduating this 

spring or have already 

graduated  the past year, 

Trinity would like to      

recognize you in the           

June Outlook and invite 

you participate in                     

graduation recognition, 

Sunday, June 3, 2018 at 

the 10:15am                          

worship service. 

A reception will be held 

after the service.  
 

Please fill out the form  

and include a photo if you 

wish and mail/drop off to 

the church office or email 

to: office@fremont-

trinityumc.org by                     

May 14, 2018.  
     

(Mailed & dropped off 

photos will be mailed back 

to address on form.)  


